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Water Shutoff Planned For Atchison Co RRWD #1 
(KAIR)--Necessary work related to water lines in Atchison County Rural Water District #1 will
mean a shutdown of water lines in that coverage area Friday morning. 
The District's Don Kilkenny says the lines on Logeman Road, Rawlins Road, 272nd Road and 274th
Road will be shut down after 9:00.  
Kilkenny says full water service is expected to return to normal by Friday evening. 
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